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JULY 2020

Hello

It has been a long time since our last meeting – March. I am pleased to let you

know our regular Monthly meetings are starting this Tuesday, when F&B Chief

Executive, Kevin Hague will be speaking to us. Information about his talk is

below.

Also, the Manawatū Branch Annual General Meeting was cancelled in April

because of Covid-19. We are now holding our AGM on Tuesday 11th August,

2020 at 7.15 p.m. at the PNCC Library.

Lastly, due to the room changes at the Library, the normal space for our

meetings is now the computer area, so we will be holding our meetings on the

Mezzanine Level – where the newspapers were held. This area is just inside

the main entrance of the Library. If you go up the ramp/steps from either the

Square or George Street, you will find the main entrance to the Library and our

meeting room is on the immediate right.

July 2020 Monthly talk
Tuesday 14th July 2020 @ 7:30 p.m.

Palmerston North City Library,
Mezzanine Level (main Library entrance), Palmerston North
(access up the ramp/steps from The Square or George Street)

**PLEASE NOTE THE ROOM CHANGE**

Talk: “Defending nature in a pandemic”
Speaker: Kevin Hague, Chief Executive, Forest and Bird
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Kevin Hague will talk about what the pandemic tells us about our relationship with nature,
how we can build a recovery for people and the planet, and what that means for our election
in September.

All welcome. Gold coin donation appreciated
If you would like to stay in touch, please sign up to our

Mailing list on our website: www.naturesvoicemanawatu.org.nz

For more information about Forest & Bird go to:
www.forestandbird.org.nz

F&B Manawatū Branch Annual General Meeting

Tuesday 9th April, 2020 @ 7.15 p.m. (Please note earlier time)

following immediately after with
August 2020 Monthly talk

Palmerston North City Library,
Mezzanine Level (main Library entrance)

Talk: To be Advised

Forest and Bird 2021 Calendars and Diary

Now is the time to order your F&B 2021 Calendar and/or Diary.
They will be on sale from our August 2020 Monthly Meeting. Please email
manawatu.branch@forestandbird with your order, and we will have your order
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available at the August meeting for collection. We only accept cash or payment
through internet banking.

The price is unchanged – the same as last year.

I shall look forward to seeing you all again next Tuesday.
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